
Commonwealth Edison 
One First Nati~Af1aza, Chicago, Illinois RegOt~ 
Address Repl~-Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

Mr. Edson G. Case 
A¢ting Director · 
Directorate of Licensing 
Off ice of Regulation 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

September 10, 1974 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3, Proposed 
Amendment to Facility Operating Licenses 
D~~Ra~R-25, AEC Dockets 50-237 
a~249-/--

Dear Mr. Case: 

Pursuant to Section 50.59 of 10 CFR 50, Commonwealth 
Edison Company requests the attached proposed amendments to 
DPR-19 and DPR-25 Appendix A (Technical Specifications) • 

The purpose of these changes are to revis~ the reactor 
vessel pressurization temperature limits consistent with 10 CFR 
50 Appendix G and to add operability limits for· the primary 
coolant.leak detection system. The changes are indicated on. the 
attached revised pages 88, SO, 92, 92A, 93, 94, and 94A for 
DPR-19 and the same pages for DPR-25. 

Since the proposed reactor vessel pressurization tem­
perature limits are· consistent with 10 CFR 50 Appendix G, and 
the leak detection system operability requirements are additions 
which do not affect existing limits, it was concluded no addi­
tional safety analysis was required. On the basis of this 
evaluation, it has been determined that the proposed Technical 
Specification changes do not increase the probability of 
occurrence or consequence$ of an accident or malfunction of 
equipment important to safety, does not create the possibility of 
an accident of m.alfunction of a type different than previously 
evaluated and does not reduce the margin of safety defined in the 
bases for the Technical Specifications~ These proposed Specifica-
tion changes involve no significant h onsiderations • 
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The attached proposed Technical Specification changes 
have received Onsite and Offsite review and approval on the bases 

·of the above evaluation of safety considerations. 

The attached proposed Technical Specification changes . 
respond to Questions 4. b and 4.c of a letter from Mr. D. L. Ziemann 
to Mr. J. S. Abel dated June 25, 1974 ~ ·. A response to Question 4. a 
will.be submitted by December 1, 1974; however~ it is our.intent 
to develop an .inservice inspection plant for Class 2 and 3 system 
using ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel Code Section XI for guidance. 

Three (3) signed origin~ls and 37 copies of this letter 
are submitted with 40 copies of the proposed revised pages of 
DPR-19·and 40 copies of the proposed revised ~ages of DPR-25. 

Att. 

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to 
befo~e this //.ct day 
of _ · · &:m Jc:,U , 1974. 

Very truly yours~ 

_01F09 an~-.· 
y Lee, Jr .. 

Vice-President · 




